
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Parish of All Saints and St. Joseph 
 

Father Jeff Wilson, Pastor Deacon Joe Gomes  

e-mail: parish@allsaintsandsaintjoseph. org      
website:  www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org 

 
 

~SUMMER SCHEDULE FOR WEEKEND MASSES~ 
 

 Saturday    5:30pm Vigil All Saints 
 Sunday   8:00am  St. Joseph's 
 Sunday   9:30am  All Saints 
 Sunday  11:30am              Pinecrest Amphitheater 
 
 

~WEEK DAY MASSES~  
 

 Monday – Thursday 8:30am    All Saints 
 Friday   8:30am    St Joseph's 
 

 First Friday  8:30am     St. Joseph’s 
 First Saturday  8:30am    All Saints 
 

RECONCILIATION 
 

Saturday:  4:45 - 5:15pm at All Saints 
Sunday:  7:45am at St Joseph 

1st Saturdays following 8:30am Mass at All Saints 
 

Office Hours:  Monday -- Friday ~ 9:30am to 4:00pm  
Phone 586-3161, Fax—586-3161 

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  - EXPOSITION OF THE 

BLESSED SACRAMENT AND BENEDICTION 

Every Friday at 5:00pm All Saints Church  

 

To arrange a visit for shut-in members of our  
community, please contact the Parish office. 

 

Marriages & Baptisms by appointment 
                 6 months notice for marriage. 

 

Contact the Diocesan Respect Life Office at  

1-800-396-8777 and Foothill Pregnancy Center at  

536-9262 for support before and after childbirth.  
 

Project Rachel –1-800-396-8777 offers grief counseling and 

retreats for the loss of unborn children  
 

For transportation assistance: Call Dial-a-Ride (209) 532-0404 
24-hour advance notice required. FREE for VETS and ages 60 &above. 

 Also, Rent-a-Ride (650)-787-7022, contact: Jill or Donna. 

All Saints 
18674 Cherokee Dr., 
P O Box 642—Parish Office 
Twain Harte, CA 95383           
Phone (209) 586-3161 

St. Joseph 
18473 Gardner Ave 

Tuolumne, CA  
Phone (209) 586-3161 

       Please Note: Requests for insertion of bulletin information must be submitted in writing to the parish office by noon on Wednesday prior to distribution. 

The Most Holy Trinity  June 16, 2019 O Lord, our God, how wonderful your name in all the earth!                                                   Psalm 8:4-5, 6-7, 8-9 

THE HOLY FATHER’S INTENTIONS  
FOR JUNE 2019 

 

That priests, through the modesty and humility of their lives, 
commit themselves actively to a solidarity with those who are 
most poor. 

 

              Pray for the repose of the souls of the following: 
 

Recently Deceased: Stan Coppel, Patricia Dunlap, Diana Ladanyi, 
Stacey MacNitt Stevens 
 

Pray for in Memoriam:  Fr. George Lacey,  Msgr. Thomas Hayes, Fr. 
Eshai Joseph,  Fr. E. Donohoe,  Dcn. Eddie Zoma, Don & Trudy Brenon. 

 

Daily Mass Intentions 
Week of  

June 16th - June 22nd 
 

SUNDAY:  
MONDAY: 

Joan Holland† 
TUESDAY: 

Charlene DeMerqurio† 
WEDNESDAY:  

Stan Coppel† 
THURSDAY: 

FRIDAY:  
SATURDAY: 

                   There is NO 2nd Collection for next week.  

 

Please pray for the Sick in our Parish,  
and their family members. 

 

     Mitch Woods            Dan Franco               Katrina Dunlap Garcia 
     Dorothy Handel       Joe Freitas                 Linda Kelley  
     Levi Graham              Lee Combs                 Landon Walker 
     Paula Kjaer            Bob & Barbara Volpi     Andy Grazioli 
     Agnes Morrison 
To add or remove a name from the list, please contact Diane Prill at 586-5461 and leave 

a message with your contact number and name of person to be put on the prayer list. 

PARISH GROUPS AND ACTIVITIES 
 

Pastoral Care Givers Prayer Meeting—Monday at 9:00am in the All 

Saints' Parish Hall 

Parish Pantry—1st, 2nd, 4th, & 5th Tuesdays, 10am to 11:45am.  

ATCAA Food Bank—3rd Tuesday 10:00—Noon. Both are  

located in Cottage #3 at All Saints’ Church. 

All Saints' Ladies Guild - Meets every other month on the 3rd  

Tuesday at 9:30am in the Parish Hall.  

Pastoral Council - every 3rd Wednesday 6pm monthly 

Choir Practice—Tuesdays at 5:00pm at All Saints. 

Order of Franciscan Seculars / Blessed Giles of Assisi 

First Saturdays at 10:30am at All Saints' Church. 

St. Joseph's Guild general monthly meeting—First  

Sunday after Mass at St. Joseph's Church. July 7th canceled. 

St. Joseph’s Coffee Sundays—Third Sunday of the month. 

July 16th St. Joseph Coffee Sunday canceled. 

Turning Point Fellowship of AA meets Tues., 7:00pm in Cottage #4. 
Keep it Simple Group of NA meets Wed., 6:30pm in Cottage #4. 

CHILDREN’S CATECHISM 
SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION  

Religious Education Classes are out for the summer and will re-

sume after Labor Day.  Please contact DRE, Noli Farwell at 831-588-
9223 or see our website: www.allsaintsandsaintjoseph.org. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS  
Meets Tuesday evenings 7pm at All Saints.  
Supper at 6pm. For more information please contact: Mary 
Leamy 586-9351. Meets weekly. 
 
 
 
 

YEAR ROUND SUNDAY SCRIPTURE PREPARATION  
Meets Mondays 11am St. Joseph & Tuesdays 4pm All Saints. For more infor-
mation, please contact John Dunlap at 928-3477. 
 

STUDY GROUP contact: Dan Garcia 209-840-2644  
 

NEWMAN BOOK CIRCLE meets monthly. Contact Preston or  
Suzanne Patterson at  965-4260 for meeting times. 

 

PARISH  
OFFERTORY  

Weekend of June 9th    

 

2019 

Offertory 

 

NO 

2nd Collection 

 

2018 

Offertory 

  

All Saints 
 

$ 
 

$0 
 

$2,041 

St. Joseph $ $0 $1,088 

PRAYER TO  
ST. MICHAEL the  

ARCHANGEL 
 

St. Michael the Archangel, defend 
us in battle, be our protection 

against the wickedness and snares 
of the devil. May God rebuke him, 
we humbly pray; And do thou, O 
Prince of the Heavenly Host, by 

the Power of God, thrust into hell 
Satan and all the evil spirits who 
wander the earth seeking the ruin 

of souls. Amen. 

       FABRIC NEEDED FOR VACATION BIBLE CAMP 

Do you have any “extra” white sheets. Used is fine or light, solid 

cream colored fabric that you are not planning to use?  Please 

consider donating it to this year’s Vacation Bible Camp.  Donated 

fabric may be dropped off at the parish office.  Thank You! Noli Farwell, DRE 

 PARISH PANTRY 
For the month of May the Parish Pantry served 124 households— 

171 clients.  The Pantry is in need of the following: assorted jams & 

jellies, corn tortillas, canned tuna, canned meals (chili and ravioli), 

rice, baked beans and canned chicken(no canned string beans, 

please). Travel sized toiletries (toothbrushes, toothpaste, toilet 

tissue) are useful for those clients who have no home and are 

“camping out”.  All donations are gratefully accepted.  Thank you 

EMERGENCY ALERT HORN will be sounded off in Twain Harte to 

conduct a simultaneous testing of emergency alerting systems on Saturday, 

June 22nd at 12:00pm noon by THFD and TC Sherriff/OES. For more 

information please visit twainhartecsd.com today. Thanks for your help in 

making our County more prepared for the 2019 fire season.  

         CHURCH YARD SALE  
The Yard Sale Committee needs your support selling 

items during this 3-day event. Set-up will be done July 

31st and August 1st. If you’re interested in lending a hand 

please call Noli Farwell at 831-588-9223. We 

are working on sign ups of a 4-hour shifts, morning or  af-

ternoon the weekend of August 2nd through August 4th. 

We are also accepting Yard Sale and Silent Auction items!  

Please contact Frank Barbaro at 677-3621 for donations. 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
 

All Saints Catholic Church in Twain Harte and Saint Joseph 
Mission Church in Tuolumne, responding to the Universal Call 
to Holiness and in celebration of the Eucharist is committed to a 

community of fellowship with the help of the Holy Spirit offers its 
gifts, time, and talent to the people of God.  

TRANSPORTATION FOR OLDER ADULTS—Mother Lode Office of  

Catholic Charities contact Margie Miller at (209) 532-7632.  

PASTOR’S MESSAGE      
As we continue into Ordinary Time of the 
liturgical season of the Church, we can 
reflect on what we have been hearing in the 
First Reading regarding the Acts of the 
Apostles.  The fledgling Church grows 
with the proclamation of the Word of God, 
the Good News of the Gospel, with the 
Apostles and the missions of St. Paul.  Af-

ter Pentecost the Great Evangelization has taken root and scatters 
like wildfire from Jewish converts to the Gentiles.   
 

Here at All Saints and St. Joseph’s in collaboration with St. Pat-
rick’s of Sonora, the Church is about to embark on a great mis-
sion in bringing the Good News to the young adults in our com-
munities.  A month ago, I hinted of a new ministry aimed at en-
couraging our young adults in their 20s and 30s; to look again at 
their Catholic heritage and to accommodate them in their spiritual 
journeys in their faith and in the sacramental life of the Church.  
The mission is catholic as it reaches out ecumenically to all who 
desire to tap into their spiritual origins as creatures of God and 
sons and daughters of the Father.  This evangelization is a proven 
ministry from the east coast for the past 38 years, called: 
“Theology on Tap”.   
 

The local church is doing outreach, going to where the young 
adults are; both spiritually and geographically.  As God’s children 
and creatures of community, many like to relax among their peers 
in a social and nonthreatening atmosphere.  What better way for 
the Church to accommodate them where they are at?  This would 
be a venue where the Church talks to them as a group about theol-
ogy while they are eating pizza, a burger and sipping a coke or a 
beer, hence the word “Tap”.  This event would open the conver-
sation regarding their spirituality and the Faith.  How is the Faith 
relevant to their everyday lives?  There would be scheduled 
speakers with provocative and informative topics for discussions, 
combined with a little humor and opportunities for Q & A; similar 
to Mother Angelica and Saturday Night Live.   
 

There will be two groups that would plan and organize.  The Core 
Team group would be young adult in age and be the “face” of the 
ministry that plans, organizes and invites the young adult target 
population.  A second team would be the older, life-experienced 
parishioner who would mentor the Younger Core Team.  The 
mentoring team would assist them spiritually with prayer, attend 
their planning and organizing meetings, help them to stay focused 
and give sound advice.  Mentors would also attend the event.  The 
event would be quarterly our bi-annually.  

 

Our first order of business is to gather the older, life-experienced 
mentoring group together.  Would you consider joining this team 
to help our young adult sons and daughters return to the practice 
of the Faith?  Is God tugging on your heartstrings to help in this 
Great Evangelization?  As your pastor, I am asking you to consid-
er how you may contribute in helping our young families take 
their rightful place in the empty pews.  Don’t be surprised if I 
come knocking on your door, or tapping you on the shoulder.  
Call me or you may tap me on the shoulder as to how you can be 
of help.   

Prayerfully in Christ, Your Pastor, 

Fr. Jeffrey Wilson 

LADIES GUILD MEETING—JUNE 18th 
All Saints—Ladies Guild meeting is this Tuesday, 

June 18th at 9:30 am. Plan to attend Mass at 8:30 am 

and stay for the meeting. This meeting will include the 

Foothill Pregnancy Baby Shower. Gifts for newborn 

babies to size—6 months. Don’t wrap the gift, as the 

new Mom can then pick out a Baby gift. Potluck Salad Luncheon 

that day. Contact Diane Prill at 586-5461 with any questions.  

NOTE: Attention St. Joseph parishioners, in view of the pre-

vious potluck, the regularly scheduled Coffee this Sunday 

June 16th is cancelled and there will be no Guild meeting on 

July 7th. Thank you, Kathy Harrington. 

THANK YOU! On behalf of everyone at Foothill Pregnancy Center a big 
Thank you for participating in the 2019 Baby Bottle Boomerang. We’re 
collecting the baby bottles from all participating churches, we’ll be sure 
to let you know the total amount collected. Thank you for supporting 
our ministry to moms, dad, and babies. Happy Father’s Day! 
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